
 
 
 

Did You Know? 
 
 

 

 
The  new ICPC cover letter became effective 11/1/11. The purpose of the new cover 
letter is to ensure the receiving state is aware of the ICPC request and to assess if the 
potential placement has the resources to meet the needs of the child. 
 
Failure to complete all sections of the cover letter will result in the packet not being 
processed and  will create further delays.   
 

 
If you have questions and/or need further clarification regarding the ICPC cover letter, 
you may contact Christina Givens or Mellisa Cheek at 502-564-2147 or at 
CHFS.interstate@ky.gov.  
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                            
                                                     
 

 
 
See SOP 10.2:  Request to another state for interstate parental or relative home 
evaluation 
       
  

 
  
  
 
 

“Did You Know?” is brought to you weekly from the Coordinating Services for Children Workgroup.   
If you would like more information, please contact the OOHC Branch  by calling (502)-564-2147 
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